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Attachments:

Dear Sirs,
 
We are responding to question CA1.4.3 as posed in The Examining Authority’s first written

questions, issued on 13th October 2023. 
 
The Schedule of Changes to the BoR [REP1-027], (pages 2, 5 and 6), shows that interests have
been added in your favour. With these amendments, are you content that the updated BoR
[REP1-005] correctly records your interests?
 
We act on behalf of Robert Shelley [20041309] and confirm that the plots against which Mr
Shelley’s interest have been registered are correct but there are a number of plots which have
been omitted which we set out below and ask that Mr Shelley’s interest in each of these plots is
added to the Book of Reference:
 
19-25
19-26
19-29
19-34
19-36
20-01
20-03
20-05
20-07
20-08
20-09
 
Mr Shelly holds a lease of sporting rights over the Cawston Hall Estate and a copy of the lease
has been provided to the Applicant’s agents.
 
Please let us know if you have any further questions on this?
 
As a point of note, we raise that there are differences between the Book of Reference Document
4.3(B) (clean) version and the tracked version eg.  My client’s interest in plot 20-06 is recorded
on page 947 of the ‘clean document’ but is not recorded against plot 20-06 on page 940 of the
tracked version.
 
I would be grateful if you could please acknowledge receipt of this response.
 
Yours faithfully, Belinda Littler
 
Belinda Littler MRICS FAAV

mailto:BramfordtoTwinstead@planninginspectorate.gov.uk


Logo 2

The Old Stables, Lyons Hall Business Park, Lyons Hall Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 9SH
Tel: 
Mob: 
www.landpartners.co.uk
 
 




